
 

 

 

 

 

Therapy claims paying the incorrect rate 

Date of notice: 7/5/23 

 

Meridian has identified a system issue that is paying therapy codes at the incorrect rate. Meridian has 

corrected the system on 5/8/2023 and the issue should be resolved as of 6/29/2023. Claims that have 

been affected will be reprocessed and there is no additional action required from providers. If you feel 

your claims have not been reprocessed by 9/1/23, please contact your Provider Relations Department or 

Customer Service.  

 


